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SGA November Newsletter 

 Gentlemen, 
 
   As most of you know, we had to cancel all of our shotguns, Interclubs, and SGA 
Championship tournaments this year due to Covid-19. However, we still had a few shining 
moments in this SGA season. Fortunately, we were still able to have our SGA Individual and 
Team Match Play tournaments and the Play with the Pro events.  
 
   Our individual match play tournament was decided last week when Kent Geer defeated 
Howard Doran to become this year's individual match play champion. The team match play 
event concluded a couple of days ago when Mark Manning and Scott Miller won over the 
team of Keith Ricks and Buddy Perry. Congratulations to all the winners!  
 
   In addition to golf shop credit, the winners of the match play tournaments will have their 
names engraved on the trophy that resides in the Men's Locker Room.  
 
   Our SGA Play with the Pro Tournament ended with the team of Morgan Johns, Chuck 
Kavcsak, John Lennon, and Rick Rollinson leading the way with an impressive score of 124. 
Way to go, guys!  
 
 

SGA Play with the Pro 
 

1st – Score 124 
        Morgan Johns   
        Chuck Kavcsak 
        John Lennon 
        Rick Rollinson 

 2nd - Score 132 
        Zac Collins    
        John Haley 
        Jeff Corbett 
        Howie Jung 

 

3rd - Score 134 
          Chris Grabacki   
         Bill Hodges  
         Sandy Jordan 
         Varner Olmstead 

 4th - Score 138 
          Chris Brumbaugh 
          Alex MacFadyen 
          George Wallace 
          Keith Ricks 
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Below is a breakdown of Golf Shop credits earned this season: 
 

Keith Ricks -  1st 

Howard Doran - 2nd 

Scott Miller -  2nd 

Kent Geer -  4th 

Howie Jung -  5th 

Mark Manning -  6th 

Buddy Perry -  6th 

Bruce Altstaetter -  8th 

John Haley -  8th 

Jay Parker -  8th 

Henry Turlington -  8th 

Chuck Kavcsak - 12th 

John Lennon -  12th 

Rick Rollinson -  12th 

Eric Cohen -  15th 

Jeff Corbett -  15th 

Pat DiLeonardo -  15th 

Greg Forsyth -  15th 

Jim Hickman -  15th 

Alex MacFadyen -  15th 

Tim Strong -  15th 

 
 
If you participated in any of three events, your account was charged $10 per event. You will 
see this charge dated 10/29, and it's listed as Tournament Sweeps.  
 
Remember, Golf Shop credits expire on December 31st.  
 
Thanks for being part of the SGA, and I look forward to seeing all of you during the 2021 
season. 
 
 
Chris Brumbaugh, PGA 
1st Assistant Golf Professional 
cbrumbaugh@northridgecc.org 
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